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New Hours:

Remember the new Library
Hours! They are: 9am to
1pm on Mondays,
Wednesday, and Saturdays;
3pm to 7pm Mondays
through Wednesdays and
3pm to 6pm on Thursday and
Fridays.

The library hosts the ISU
Redbird Readers program
that almost all of the
Towanda Elementary
students go through. During
these reading times, there are
up to 50 people reading in
our library!

National Library Week is
April 15-20 so if you need a
library card or need to renew
your existing card, stop by
and do that now!

Spring Session of story time
will begin Wed. April 10 and

Wed., May 29. To register
your 3-5 year old for this
program, call the library at
728-2176. If you are
interested in a story time for
your 18 month-3 year old,

please contact Mary
Williams.

Our Summer reading
program this year will use
the statewide theme of
"Reading Rocks."
has knowledge of geology or
of dinosaur lore or has a
rock collection that they
could talk about during one
of the Wed. morning
programs during the

If anyone

summer, please contact Mary
Williams at 728-2176.

The Annual Spring Book
Sale is April 20 from
9am-noon at the library!

Library Notes

A new web page is under
construction for the
Towanda Library. You may
access this page at:
www.frontiernet.net/ ~tdl/
towandalib.htm

The
End

C My Hair
May Special
$2.00 off hair

removal-waxing.
Walk ins welcome.
Appointments can
be taken at

728-2999.

Dawn Smith
Owner/Operator

run for 8 weeks through




HI-LITES FROM THE 2002 ANNUAL INDIAN CREEK HOMEOWNERS MEET]NG

18 people attended the annual homeowners meeting on March 18®. Look for the complete meeting
minutes with your 2™ quarter water bill.

* Schippert’s Water apparently has a new product to remove gasses from water lines. Price is
unknown. If anyone tries it, please report the results!!

* Even/odd water control measures will continue this year. This will be based on street numbers now
instead of box numbers. )

*  The HO Board requests that homeowners give strong consideration before switching garbage disposal
vendors. See meeting minutes for more details.

*  Volunteers are needed to help with mowing. To learn how to use the tractor, contact Greg Beneze,
Jim Kellenberger, Larry Meyer, or Bob Hancock.

* Tommie Crouthamel volunteered to be our Adopt-a-Highway coordinator this year. Thanks
Tommie!!

*  Thanks to Helen Mogill for developing and maintaining websites for both the Garden Club and the
subdivision.

Indian Creek Website: www.frontiernet. net/~tmogill/icreek/home. him
Garden Club Website: wwiw.frontiernet net/~tmogill/GardenClub/Homepase_htm

* Thanks to Marta Mason for delivering luminary bags this Christmas, and to the Towanda Company
for donating and delivering the sand.

* Indian Creek has the first reported sighting in McLean county of a Eurasian Collared Dove. It was
seen in the subdivision on March 15, 16, and 17. Visit the Indian Creek website to see a picture.

* A motion was passed allowing the Garden Club to pursue a plan for converting up to % acre of
common ground to native prairie, at a cost of up to $300. The plan must be presented to the Board
for approval.

*  The Garden Club will be doing a newsletter survey to determine interest in a community garden.

*  Helen Mogill volunteered to put together a calling tree for contacting homeowners about water
outages, boil orders, etc. Thanks Helen!!

*  Remember to get your new street numbers on your mailboxes and your house if you haven’t already.

* Ifanyone is interested in a lawn mowing job this summer, contact Dennis Maze at 728-2614. The
location is 2 miles from the subdivision, towards Lake Bloomington.

® Steve Jurovic was elected to serve a 3-year board term, replacing Greg Beneze. Greg has been a
valuable board member since 1996. Thanks Steve and Greg!!

* Dave Schulthes was re-clected to serve another 3-year board term. Dave has also been a valuable
board member since 1996. Thanks Dave!!

Garden Club News
The next Garden Club meeting will be held on Sunday, April 14. We will meet at Sue Arnold's home
at 15 Candle Ridge Road at 12:30 for a field trip to the Parklands Foundation Merwin Preserve for a
guided wildflower walk. The walk will start at 1:00 at the south gate of the preserve, on the
Lexington/Lake Bloomington blacktop- a mile or so east of the Gridley Blacktop. We will carpool
from Sue's house. Sue's number is 728-2614.
Minutes of the last garden club meeting can be seen at_

http://www frontiemet.net/ ~ tmogill/GardenClub/Homepage.htm

On a final note, anyone interested in a community garden, contact John Boyd at 728-2217.
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TOWANDA AREA GARAGE SALES
The Towanda Area (Towanda, Lamplight and Indian
Creek) Annual Spring Garage Sales will be held April
19th from 9am-6pm and April 20th from 8am-2pm.
To date, 8 Indian Creek Residents will be open for
business during these hours.
Should you wish to participate and didn't get your
$3.00 fee in on time, contact Gail Briggs at 728-2187
to see if your name can still be added to the list!
Good luck to all that have signed up!

Ostop

EXCITING NEW CHANGES ARE AHAPPENIN' AT OUR LOCAL
FAST STOP!

STOP IN TODAY TO SEE ALL THE EXCITING CHANGES!
LOCATED ON THE CORNER OF ROUTE 66 AND COUNTY 29
TOWANDA
DONT FORGET THE LARGE SELECTION OF SANDWICHES, PIZZAS, SOFT
DRINKS, AND MANY GROCERY ITEMS!
728-2744




